
 

 
 

Key Stage 4 News Bulletin  
Autumn 1 2024 

Year 10 Important People  

Miss H Kane - Head of Year 10 

Mr K Colad— Deputy Head of KS4 

Ms T John - Pastoral Support Manager 

Miss H Levitan - SENDCo 

Miss K Keaveney - Assistant SENDCo 

Form Tutors 

10A - Ms S Bravo 

10B - Dr L Jones and K Colad 

10C - Miss J Andrews  

10D - Mr G Mawere 

10E - Mr M Spyrou 

10F - Ms N Azizi 

Please click on the link for information on contacting members of staff:  

Contacting Members of Staff - Friern Barnet School -  

Dear Parents/Carers 

Well done to Year 10 for reaching the end of their first half term of Key Stage 4.  

The majority of students have returned with a positive up-beat attitude to the start of their GCSE studies and I 

am proud of the maturity that many of them have shown. I am very happy to see Year 10’s getting themselves 

involved in a number of Extra Curricular Clubs and activities such as the auditions for the musical and           

rehearsals, student parliament and a verity of sports! We are finishing off this half term with our Black History 

Month celebration where students will be performing and reading out their speeches in the LRC.  

They can look forward to a well-deserved break where they can recharge and be ready for another half term 

of learning. 

Have a restful half term!  

Miss H Kane 

Head of Year 10 

https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/about-us/staff/contacting-members-of-staff/
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/assets/Autumn-Term-2024.pdf
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Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to the following students who got certificates for this half term.  

Student of the Half Term 

      10A                       10B              10C                        10D             10E                               10F 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Olivia 

 

 

Mikaela 

 

 

Dylan 

 

 

Diana 

 

 

Divine 

 

 

Nika 

Head Teachers Award Head of Year Award 
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Dear Parents/Carers 

It has been a long constructive half term! It started with students having a Kick Start meeting where each    

student set themselves targets for the term/year. We hope these targets will have focussed the year 11s to 

work hard in preparation for their November mocks which start on Monday 18 November 2024.  

An additional motivation to work hard has been the Post 16 Careers fair and college visits. Year 11s are really 

having to seriously consider life after FBS. The Maths department have already started Monday support      

sessions which have been very well attended reflecting the serious attitude that year 11 students have for 

their studies.  

 

During half term, students should take the opportunity to rest and recharge, but they should ensure that they 

revise in preparation for their mocks which start 2 weeks after their return to school. I recommend up to 3 

hours of revision a day separated into 30-minute sessions over the half term week. Please see our Firefly page 

for it's excellent revision resources: (Dashboard — Friern Barnet School got to Resources/Faculties) and if you    

haven't done so, please visit the school shop Friern Barnet School for subject revision guides and workbooks. 

Have a restful but productive half term. 

 

Ms S. Thomas  

Assistant Headteacher and Head of Year  

Year 11 Important People 

Ms S Thomas — Head of Year 11 

Mr K Colad— Deputy Head of KS4 

Ms T John—Pastoral Support Manager 

Ms H Levitan - SENDCo 

Miss K Keaveney - Assistant SENDCo 

Form Tutors 

11A  -  Mrs A Snowball and Ms M Currie-Dias 

11B  -  Ms B Elderkin and Miss S Poulleau 

11C  - Miss S Bernardi and Mrs K Gathard 

11D  - Mr A Khan 

11E  -  MR R Swanton 

11F  -  Ms G Gean and Ms Davis 

Please click on the link for information on contacting members of staff: 

Contacting Members of Staff - Friern Barnet School -  

https://friernbarnet.fireflycloud.net/test
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=621
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/about-us/staff/contacting-members-of-staff/
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Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to the following students who got certificates for this half term.  

Student of the Half Term 

     11A                       11B              11C                         11D             11E                               11F 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Humphrey 

 

 

Rejoice 

 

 

Albi 

 

 

Jeannie 

 

 

Mariglen 

 

 

Troy 

Head Teachers Award Head of Year Award 
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Dates to Remember 

 

4 November   Start of Autumn Term 2 

12-13 December School Show 

18 December  Parent/Staff Book Club (LRC) 

20 December   Last day of Autumn Term 2 

07January  Start of Spring Term 1 

For a more comprehensive list of dates, please visit the school website: 

www.friern.barnet.sch.uk 

Wellbeing for students 

Please refer to the wellbeing page on our school website:  

Support for Mental Health and Wellbeing - Friern Barnet School -  

On Firefly you will find information and resources to support mental health, click on the link for further  

information:  link 

Follow FBS on Twitter and Instagram

 

Extra Curricular timetable 

Our extra curricular timetable gets update every half term and can be found on our website:  

Extra-Curricular Clubs - Friern Barnet School - 

Reminder - Parking Restrictions  

Just a reminder to parents/carers,  if you are driving your child to and from school please remember     

vehicles are not permitted to enter Hemington Avenue or Bethune Avenue from 8.00 - 9.00 am and 

from 2.45 - 3.45 pm. 

 

www.locker.rentals 

http://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students/support-for-mental-health-and-wellbeing/
https://friernbarnet.fireflycloud.net/resilient-schools
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students/extra-curricular-clubs/
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students/lockers/
https://www.locker.rentals/

